Addendum to the November 10, 202 Meridian Pastoral Charge Draft Minutes January 13, 2021

Decision to purchase a computer for the MPC Minister

On Dec. 13, 2020 the M&P committee brought this business to the Official Board in form of an email.

The business was a request to purchase a computer for the Pastoral Charge that meets the requirements for the tasks our minister is currently doing.

On Dec. 17 2020, the following Motion was unanimously approved by email.

Motion Julie Ringash/Michele Ammeter – that the Meridian Pastoral Charge purchase a laptop computer at a cost not to exceed \$3000(taxes included) as annotated in an updated 2021 PC proposed budget. The computer would be for the use of the Minister of Meridian Pastoral Charge. **Carried**

There were twelve votes in favour of the motion The list of the MPC Board Members (voters) responding by email can be provided if required.